Notice of Virtual Public Information Centre (VPIC)

The Township of King invites the public to our Virtual Public Information Centre (VPIC) for the Western
Avenue, EImwood Avenue, and Castlewood Avenue Watermain Relining Project. The VPIC, which will
include a brief presentation and drawings for the proposed works, will be held on Thursday, February 24,
2022, from 6pm to 7pm on Microsoft Teams.

To attend the VPIC please register in advance by completing the form found at the link below:

https://www.ainleygroup.com/kingtownship-vpic/

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

Representatives from King Township and the Project Consultant (Ainley Group) will be in attendance to
answer any questions and note any concerns or suggestions.

For more information please visit our webpage https://www.king.ca/majorprojects or contact Daniel
Wilkinson, Project Manager, at 905-833-5321 ext. 6572, or by email at dwilkinson@king.ca.

If you would like to receive email notifications and updates as the project progresses, please email Daniel
Wilkinson at dwilkinson@king.ca.
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